

2022-07-18 CVC Meeting Minutes

Attendees

- [Olivier Smith](#)
- [Sandra Jackson](#)
- [Marc Price](#)
- [Yan Yang](#)
- [Kodi Atuchukwu](#)
- [Scot Steele](#)
- [Kanagaraj Manickam](#)

Open Action Items

Task report

Looking good, no incomplete tasks.

Absent (but included here so they get the meeting minutes):

- [Lincoln Lavoie](#)

Agenda

Standing Items:

- Review Open Action Items
 - Olivier closing one action item assigned to [Sandra Jackson](#) and will instead create a new one related to Anuket Assured pages on LFN site.
- Review Issues in Gitlab
 - [Lincoln Lavoie](#) - not in the meeting. Olivier will reach out to understand status of tasks/issues in the repo.

Specific Items for today:

- 2022.r1 - Anuket Assured Badge Planning - Shared updates after working session w/ [Scot Steele](#) and [Yan Yang](#). Attached is a draft of the badges we believe are possible for 2022. We need to confirm with RA2/RC2 that requirements and tests for a 2022 CNF interop badge are ready. We also need to confirm the ONAP release for VNF badges. The image below is for CVC planning use only and should not be distributed outside CVC.



2022.r1 Anuket A...ersion 0.99.pptx

- Re-verified with [Kanagaraj Manickam](#) that HEAT based VNFs will no longer be supported as the test platform is no longer maintained.
- CVC meeting planning 7/25 & 8/1 (Co-Chairs to lead calls or cancel)
 - 7/25 meeting will be canceled (**via email only**)
 - 8/1 is still planned (Co-chairs to lead the 8/1 meeting)

New Action Items

- ☒ [Olivier Smith](#) - Book working session to review Anuket Assured web instruction/page and propose improvements.
- ☐ [Kanagaraj Manickam](#) - To send note to the ONAP TSC requesting which ONAP release will be used for the Tosca based VNF testing.
- ☐ [Sandra Jackson](#) to cancel next week's meeting 7/25.

Meeting Recording



GMT20220718-1...g_640x360.mp4